[image: image1.jpg]®



[image: image2.jpg]®



 Headphone Use
When training with EERR
 

Tuesday track sessions: Bone conducting headphones or In ear headphones in one ear may be worn during the main section of the session, however, no phones are to be worn during warm up or cool down please.

 

Thursday or Sunday sessions: Headphones must not be worn. This is to ensure the safety of all runners when running in public/open spaces and out of respect for coaches and leaders.

 

If you have any questions please speak to Bisi or email: welfare@eerr.org.uk.

When running in races
 

UK Athletics (UKA) has issued updated competition rules re the wearing of headphones. The rules state: 

"The wearing of headphones or similar devices, (other than those medically prescribed), is not permitted in races on any single carriageway road that is not wholly closed to traffic.  This restriction does not apply to races held on dual carriageways provided that there are clear, structured separations between the separate carriageways. Competition Providers of races held entirely on roads closed to traffic may apply this condition where appropriate to local circumstances. Headphones that work by conducting sound through the bones and do not sit in the ears are acceptable. Hearing is not affected as the ears are not blocked." 
 

Non-adherence to this rule has sometimes resulted in runners being disqualified from races. 

When signing up to a race please read through the pre-race information to check the rules on wearing headphones. If in doubt ask the organisers.

